
Jones, William V., EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Tuesday, September 29, 2009 10:17 AM 
'Mike Pippin' 
RE: NW ARTESIA UNIT #12 30-015-20043 

Hello Mike: 
Thanks for this. Only one thing l e f t to check. 
I f you have access to commercial production/injection data - would you please send a plot of 
the NW Artesia Unit from the date of initi a t i o n of the waterflood until today and include the 
injection rates on this plot? 

Regards, 

William V. Jones PE 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis 
Santa Fe,. NM 87505 
505-476-3448 

Original Message 
From: Mike Pippin [mailto:mike@pippinllc.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2009 9:17 AM 
To: Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Cc: Steven J. Hunter 
Subject: NW ARTESIA UNIT #12 30-015-20043 

This is the well you & I talked about yesterday on the phone. 

I t appears that this well started injection in 1982 as per the attached 
WFX-498 although I s t i l l can't find the order on the State web site. The well was an active 
injection well until 1996 when a previous operator applied to convert i t to a producer. The 
conversion to producer was never done, and the well has remained shut-in (injection) since 
that time. The current injection permit may have expired. Lime Rock would like to resume 
previously permitted injection operations. 

Do we still have to go through a full C-108 application??? "~ 
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